
 

 

TOWN OF SHARON 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

MUNICIPAL SOLID WASTE AND RECYCLING SERVICES 
 
The Town of Sharon, Massachusetts, population 18,000, acting by and through its Select 
Board, is soliciting proposals for a five (5) year contract to commence on July 1, 2023 
from qualified vendors to provide municipal solid waste and recycling services. 
 
Proposal documents may be examined and/or obtained from the Town of Sharon, Attn: 
Fred Turkington, Town Administrator, 90 South Main Street, Sharon, MA 02067 (phone: 
781-784-1500 x1160) during regular business hours (Monday-Thursday: 8:00am-5:00pm; 
Thursday: 8:00am-6:00pm; Friday: 8:00am-12:30pm) or via email at 
fturkington@townofsharon.org. Documents may also be downloaded online from the 
town’s website: www.townofsharon.net. 
 
Proposals will be received at the Select Board’s Office until 3:00pm on Thursday, April 
20, 2023. A mandatory pre-bid meeting will take place on Wednesday, April 5, 2023 at 
3:00pm in the Select Board Meeting Room (2nd Floor), Sharon Town Offices, 90 South 
Main Street, Sharon, MA. 
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